
HB 2681 

April 26, 2021 

To: The Senate Committee on Rules 

I strongly object to this bill and urge all of you to oppose this 
recommendation.  With the climate of voter fraud running ramped 
across the United States, this bill would lead people to speculate 
dead people are casting a vote and would also allow for ballots to be 
filled by other people who are not the person (the inactive voter) listed 
on the ballot.  

Oregonians need to be assured our elections are ran with integrity 
and by not having a maintained and accurate voter registration you 
will be giving us the impression that our vote does not count but an 
absentee person’s does.   

We need to stay on top of our voter registration and if audited, have 
proof that everyone listed is valid.   I am in hopes and believe this is 
currently being done if it should so be challenged. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leila Blakely 

Sandy, Or  

	


